
 

 

Notice of Planning Appeal 

Betty Ann Bryanton  
v.  

 Minister of Agriculture and Land 
 
 

Commission Docket LA23002  

In accordance with the Planning Act, Betty Ann Bryanton has 
filed an appeal with the Commission appealing a December 
13, 2022, decision of the Minister of Agriculture and Land to 
deny applications to develop three accessory structures on 
PID #931741, located at 158 Paradise Drive, Little Pond, 
Prince Edward Island.                           

 
The appeal hearing will be held in the Commission’s 
hearing room on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, at 9:30 
a.m. 
 

Audio Broadcast of Hearing 

An audio broadcast of the hearing will be available on the 
Commission’s website at: 
 

Irac.pe.ca/hearings/public-hearing-schedule/ 
 

Inquiries may be directed to: 
Philip J. Rafuse 
Appeals Administrator 
Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission 
902-892-3501 
Email: appealinquiries@irac.pe.ca 

DATED:   October 19, 2024 
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